
 

 

 

 

Welcome To Our Practice! 

We are not a typical chiropractic office. Many of our patients are referred to us by physicians or other 

health care professionals for chronic pain or illness that has a structural or nutritional component. 

Others come to us because they are health-conscious people who understand the important role that 

their spine, nervous system, and nutrition play in their overall health. We remove interferences to your 

immune system so that your body may heal itself. 

Our number one goal is to help you and your physicians in your journey to better health. We work 

closely with other health care professionals in treating areas that may be a drain on your immune 

system. 

Because so much of what we do is considered out of the mainstream, insurance companies may not pay 

for some of our procedures.  We will submit all of the insurance paperwork for you. However, unless 

your carrier is Blue Cross/Blue Shield, payment will be expected in full at time of service.  BCBS patients 

will make their copayment, as well as pay for the services not covered by insurance. 

We are not “in-network” with most insurance carriers because we want our contract to be with our 

patients and not their insurance company. Because we are largely a cash practice, you will find all our 

prices to be very reasonable. 

We will always do what is in the best interest of your health and well-being, not just that for which 

insurance companies are willing to pay. We accept Visa/Mastercard/Discover, checks and cash.  

We are looking forward to helping you achieve your health goals.  

 

 


